At the meeting of the GPDF Board on 5 October, it was resolved that a general meeting of the members of the company be called, such meeting to take place as soon as is practicable and in any event no later than 21 November 2022.  
  
The purpose of the general meeting will be to put the following topics to members: 
  
1.       To consider a special resolution to allow GPDF to make available an additional sum up to  £2m to support better representation for LMCs and to the benefit of general practice (as previously outlined). 
2.       To consider alternative plans for the GPDF and invite members to vote by way of ordinary resolution on their preferred way forward. 
3.       To consider an ordinary resolution to express the members’ confidence (or lack thereof) in the GPDF Board. 
  
In accordance with the Articles of GPDF Limited, members will receive at least 21 clear days’ notice of the general meeting, the resolutions and the alternative plans proposed for the purpose of the second point above.  
 
Given the importance of LMCs’ support (via their nominated member), for their preferred plan going forward, the Board would welcome your LMC’s input on anything particularly important in advance of the meeting.  There will of course be full opportunity for debate at the meeting.  
 
Please send your LMC’s input by 1700 BST on 14 October 2022 to mail@gpdf.org.uk.  
  
The Board of GPDF Limited
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